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WE WILL MISS YOU MAGGIE! 
 
On December 31, 2020, the Orlando division bid farewell to Maggie Moyet, who was 
an exceptional and well-loved Case Management Supervisor. Maggie retired after a 
30-year career with the Bankruptcy Court. She leaves behind a legacy that will be 
hard to replace or duplicate. She was dedicated to the very end: it was tough to 
convince her to leave early on her last day in the office! 
 
Given her hard work, fiery spirit, and extensive knowledge, it is easy to see why she 
was so well respected throughout the district by the Judges, Clerk’s Office staff, 
attorneys, and trustees. Even during the pandemic, a great number of staff masked 
up and came into the office to show their support and wish her well on her next 
adventure. It was a tearful day that left a void in the Orlando division. But we know 
whatever the future holds for Maggie, she will embrace it with vim and vigor. 
 
 
 


